
Ponderosa Community Services District 
RESPONSIBLY PROVIDING PURE MOUNTAIN WATER AND EFFECTIVE SNOW REMOVAL 

 

 Notice 
Due to the Castle Fire/SQF Complex fire 

the September 10, 2020 regular meeting is canceled. 

 

The next regular meeting is scheduled for 

Thursday October 8, 2020 
 

We hope that all members of our community are safe and well. The district 

staff and directors will continue to do their best to continue providing you 

with safe and reliable services during this time. While following directives 

from onsite Fire Command and Tulare County Sheriff, the day to day 

operations of the water system will continue as long as conditions permit.  

 

Any urgent items of business will be conducted by telephone conference.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please access our website, 

www.ponderosacsd.com, contact us by phone or email, 

secretary@ponderosacsd.com.  

 

Thank you for your understanding, 

PCSD Board of Directors 
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